
June 21, 2017 

 

 

Mr. Jack Anderson 

1200 Eaton Court, N.W.,  

Suite 300 

Washington, D.C. 20007 

 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

 

On behalf of The Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for meeting with 

me and ARRB staff member Manuel E. Legaspi at your home this last Thursday.  We found your 

accounts and ideas regarding the events surrounding the assassination to be enlightening and helpful 

to our efforts at acquiring additional documents.   

 

We were hopeful that we can continue to work with you to identify documents in your personal files 

that might be valuable additions to the historical record of the assassination.  Mr. Legaspi will be 

contacting you after the holidays to discuss with you the possibility of our acquiring any documents in 

your files that relate to the assassination of President Kennedy and assassination attempts against 

Fidel Castro. 

 

Again, thank you for your assistance, and we look forward to talking to you soon. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Deputy Director 

 


